
Anti-Fraud Talk 

(19 March 2025) 

On 19 March 2025 (Wednesday), our school invited Chief Inspector WONG Cheung-hing, 

Director of the Crime Prevention Office of the New Territories North Region, Hong Kong                        

Police Force, to conduct an Anti-Fraud Talk at our school hall. The talk aims to enhance students’ 

understanding of fraud prevention and strengthen their awareness of law-abiding behavior.  

 
Our students attentively listen to the guest’s sharing 

 

 

 

 
Principal YUEN (1st left) presents a commemorative flag to Chief Inspector WONG Cheung-hing (right) 


